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7/17/2006 

Robert C. Bredemeyer, Foreman 
Betwell Oil and Gas 
POB 22577 
Hialeah, FL 33012 

Reference: Langlie Mattix Woolworth Unit-SWD Battery. 
ULl-Sec 28-T24S-R27E 

Letter of Violation 

Dear Sir: 

A C-141 was received by the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) Hobbs office 2/22/2006. The 
Release Notification and Corrective Action Form (C-141) indicated a leak at the Langlie Mattix Unit -SWD 
Battery of 125 bbls of oil. Since the C-141 was filed, Betwell has not submitted a remediation plan for the spill. 
The remediation plan must include a site investigation plan including delineation of contamination both 
horizontally and vertically. The remediation plan must include a start date not less than 30 days after the 
receipt of this letter and clean up to the NMOCD guidelines for the Remediation of Spills and Leaks. 
Information on the guidelines may be found on the NMOCD website, (www.eirmrd.state.rirn.us/ocd) 

I f there are any questions contact Chris Williams, NMOCD Hobbs District Supervisor at 505-393-6161 X102. 

Sincerely - <~ 

Chris Williams 
NMOCD District 1 Supervisor 

CC: Cheryl O'Connor, NMOCD Attorney 
Ruben Ramos, Property Manager -Trustees of the Jal Public Library Fund 
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